

HORNSBY NORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

Ida Street Hornsby NSW 2077

phone (02) 9987 4605 or (02) 9476 6410

fax (02) 9482 2527

PO Box 516 Hornsby NSW 1630

email hornsbynth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
web www.hornsbynth-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

As mentioned in the newsletter on **Wednesday 26th February at 6.30pm** a Parent Online Safety Presentation will be presented by The Carly Ryan Foundation (See full information on the back of this note).

This is open for all parents and caregivers to attend and will address Online Safety and how you can keep your child safe while using digital devices. The cost of this is free.

In order to get an idea of numbers could you please complete the form below and return to Mrs Cale 4/5 Crimson or the office by Friday the 21st February if you would like to attend.

Depending on numbers the information session will be held in the library or hall.

Mrs Sumpton PRINCIPAL Kylie Cale Relieving Assistant Principal

Carly Ryan Foundation – Online Safety Presentation

						would	like to	attend t	o the	Carly
Ryan	Foundation	Presentation	to be	held o	on	Wednesday	/ 26 th	February	/ 2020). ້

Please return to Mrs Cale – 4/5 Crimson or the office by Friday the 21st February 2020.

